?Foundation to hold Grant Application Workshop
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? On Wednesday, November 19 at 7 p.m. in the Harrison County Community Foundation
Conference Room, the HCCF staff will conduct a HCCF grant writing workshop. Significant
changes have been made to grant policies and any agency intending to apply in the Spring
grant cycle is encouraged to send one representative. Anyone interested in attending the
workshop should RSVP by calling the Foundation office at (812) 738-6668 or email Julie

Timberlake at jtimberlake@hccfindiana.org.
Applications for the Spring grant cycle will be accepted after December 1 and must be

delivered to the HCCF staff by 5 p.m. on Thursday, January 15, or they may be postmarked by

that date. Grants should be announced in mid-March. Applications and policies will be

distributed at the workshop and will also be available after November 1 on the HCCF website,

www.hccfindiana.org.




